Rob Peterson, CPUC January 14, 2021
c/o Dr. Tom Engels

Horizon Water and Environment, LLC

266 Grand Ave., #210

Oakland, CA 94610

Subject: OPPOSITION TO SE-PLR-2, TEMPLETON/S. RIVER ROUTE
ALTERNATIVE-ESTRELLA SUBSTATION AND PASO ROBLES AREA
REINFORCEMENT PROJECT

Dear Mr. Peterson,

We live in Santa Ysabel Ranch and are very much against this Alternative.
Fire danger is our major concern. We live on top of the hill overlooking S.
River Road. Even though we and our community have worked hard to
mitigate the fire danger, there are many trees and grasses on the hillside.
We would be in grave danger if a fire was ignited by the PG&E power lines
and spread by the high winds that are common here.

Those same trees are important to the surrounding natural beauty. If the
transmission lines were to be put along S. River Road, Heritage Oaks

would be lost and our wildlife, including our resident Golden Eagles, who's
nest is just below our house, will be adversely affected.

Vote NO on SE-PLR-2.

Respectfully,






